
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 
 
If you ordered a pie from the Lundy fundraiser, pickup is from 3:00-5:00pm in the Lundy office today, November 
26th.  
 
Next Friday, Dec. 6th is Lundy's next six-week celebration.  They are doing a 'staycation' with cookie decorating, 
making snowflakes, hot chocolate and movies, ornament decorating, and games.  
 
The Lowell Drama Improv Performance is December 5-7th in cafetorium. More details to come! 
 
Lowell Jr/Sr High progress reports will be mailed out next week. You can always check ParentVue to stay up on 
the latest information regarding your student’s grades, attendance and more.  
 
Red Devils of the Week last week: Makenna Murray, Henry Coiner, Landen Omlin, Bristol Miller, Yarileth Islas, 
Emma Banks, Tayler Griffin, Cormac Taaffe, Wesley Harrel, Eli Pickett, and Hayden Savio. 
 
There is no school November 27-29th for Thanksgiving! 
 
High school sports and junior high wrestling kick off next week! High school wrestling will start in LaPine on 
December 4th, basketball will start in Mapleton on December 5th, and junior high wrestling will start in Cottage 
Grove on December 6th. Please see the posted brackets for the Mapleton tournament. 
 
Holidays can be a challenge. If you or someone you know needs help with food this season, here is the link to 
find emergency food boxes and pantries around Lane County. Food Boxes in Lane County 
 
As the winter months are upon us, it is important to be aware of school delay/cancellation procedures.  Should 
school be delayed or cancelled, the district will make every effort to make the call by 6:30am. Delay and/or 
cancellation information will be communicated through text message, Facebook, the district website, local 
news, and Flash Alert. 
 
The Lowell Board and School District are working to complete Strategic Planning for the future of our schools. 
We would like to include the input of our community members, parents and students as well. If you have not 
already done so, please take a minute to use the QR code to access the Strategic Planning Survey and give us 
your feedback. Thank you for helping us plan for the future of our students. 
 

 
 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

http://www.livehealthylane.org/uploads/6/9/3/5/69353783/fflc_pantry_directory.pdf

